
 

 

PARENT BULLETIN 26 

29th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What a wonderful end of Term we have had! 
 
We had our regular fire drill on Thursday as always, the children were impeccable.  We are always so proud 
of how they handle it, it is important to keep the children safe and test our processes to ensure that they are 
as robust as they can be.  
 
We had our special end of term assembly Thursday morning which the children always enjoy.  Shirley and 
Kayan won the rucksacks for 100% attendance, congratulations to them both!  
 
Leopards and Hedgehogs also won attendance awards and will be allowed a mufti day on the first Friday 
back after the Easter holidays, well done to those classes. 
 
We return on Monday 15th April to welcome, hopefully, some glorious weather as we approach the summer 
term.  
 
Our Year 6’s had their Mission to Mars this week in line with the topics that they are currently studying.  
They had to bring in 1 item that they would take if they were going to Mars, it was a very interesting 
collection! 

  
 
As you will know some of our wonderful Year 6 students have been collecting Easter Eggs to take to the 
children at Stoke Mandeville hospital who will be admitted on the children’s wards over the Easter break.  In 
total we took 64 Easter Eggs and 4 boxes of books. Well done and thank you to everyone who donated 
there will be some very happy children this Easter.  
 
The clubs for next term will be sent out over the Easter holidays please keep an eye out for the email so 
that you can make the payment request before they all go. 
 
Hot meals will also be updated over the Easter holidays on the School Gateway app.  The menu’s will not 
change from the summer term there will just be additional theme days that we need to add in before it goes 
live. 



 
 
We are offering an Easter holiday camp run by YDP for children of all ages. This will be mainly 
multisports but will also involve arts and crafts and lots of fun. This will run from the Tuesday, 2nd April 
through until Friday, 5th April. If you would like to book, please look on the YDP website. There is a special 
promotion on there for £20 a day, which I think you’ll agree is an absolute bargain. 
 
Reflection 

 
As we end the term, we would like to wish our community a restful and enjoyable break. We wish our Hindu 
community HAPPY HOLI this week as they celebrate their Spring festival. We wish our Muslim 
community EID MUBARAK for Eid al-Fitr which will be celebrated during the second week of April. Finally, 
we wish you all a very HAPPY EASTER for this weekend.  
 
Have a wonderful break with all your families, try not to eat too much chocolate and we will see you all back 
here for the Summer term. 
 
Best wishes. 

 
Mrs C Baughan 

 
 
If you have any initial concerns regarding your child, please complete the following form: https://forms.office.com/r/CD1CHTscFR 

 
For all of our latest news, to keep up to speed with events, for sharing 'wow' moments, and to stay 'in the loop,' follow us on social media.  
We have 3 platforms- Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. 

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/theaylesburyvaleacademyprimary 
 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/avaprimary?s=09 
 
Instagram: https://instagram.com/avaprimary?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y= 
Any questions, please contact avaprimary@theacademy.me FAO: Mrs Clark 

 

Parking issues: 
FixMyStreet (buckinghamshire.gov.uk) 
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